From: Tom Wagner

To: Senate State Affairs

Cc: senator.scott.kawasaki@aklg.gov
Subject: SJR15

Date: Saturday, April 12, 2025 4:28:47 PM

I oppose the changes two Alaska's judicial selection system. Now Alaska has one of the best
judicial selection systems in the country. Please do not meddle with it.

Tom Wagner
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